
 

 

 
January 24, 2023 
  
To SUNY Poly Faculty, Staff, and Students: 
  
As SUNY Poly advances on a number of fronts, I want to invite you to a Campus Update Presentation 
for both of our campuses. In addition to providing a number of updates, including about the strategic 
planning process for the Utica campus and the future of CNSE, I look forward to receiving your input. 
  
All SUNY Poly faculty, staff, and students are cordially invited to the meeting: 
   

• The Campus Update meeting at the Utica campus will take place Friday, January 27 at 1:00 p.m. 
in Kunsela Lecture Hall A112. Snacks and beverages will be served starting at 12:30 p.m. 

• A remote viewing option (Zoom) will be shared before the presentation. 
 
I look forward to your attendance. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Dr. Andrew Russell 
Officer-in-Charge 
SUNY Polytechnic Institute 


